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MEMO 

Item #__CB3__ 

 

TO: Members of the City Council 

 

FROM: John A. Haila, Mayor 

 

DATE: February 26, 2019 

 

SUBJECT: Appointment to Board of Review 

 

 

 

Tanya Anderson’s term of office on the Board of Review expired on December 

31, 2018.  Tanya has indicated that she chooses not to serve another term.  

Therefore, it will be necessary for the Conference Board to make an appointment 

to this position. 

 

Gail Johnston has submitted an application indicating her interest in serving on 

the Board of Review.  It is my recommendation that the Conference Board 

appoint Ms. Johnston to serve a six-year term on the Board of Review. 
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